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Paediatric AIDS Treatment for Arica (PATA) is an organization dedicated to expanding and improving care and treatment for HIV-positive children and adolescents in Africa. Its primary mandate is to support health and social service providers in delivering quality HIV-care to young people. This demands an enabling policy environment, adequate training and resources and amplifying the voices of frontline clinic workers.
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PRESS STATEMENT: PATA 2013 REGIONAL FORUM POSITIONS COMMUNITY HEALTHWORKERS AS LEADERS IN CRAFTING THE GLOBAL HEALTH AGENDA





Universal health equity has been declared a key priority for the post-2015 global health agenda. Paediatric AIDS Treatment for Africa (PATA) believes that community healthworkers are essential to making health more accessible, affordable and participatory, particularly in Africa, where limited resources and healthworker shortages serve as major constraints to quality Health for All. Given that community healthworkers are on the frontlines of primary healthcare provision, it is essential that they are properly supported and recognised, and that their unique expertise inform the design of policy and programming. 





PATA’s Expert Patient Programme, in partnership with One to One Children’s Fund, recruits people living with HIV, as well as their primary caregivers, to serve as lay community healthworkers and key members of multidisciplinary clinic teams. Drawing on their own experiences of living with HIV and attending antiretroviral treatment clinics, these community healthworkers are able to support disclosure, testing, and treatment adherence, whilst also attuning clinic services to the needs of those who use them. Expert patients therefore serve as a crucial link between communities and clinics: extending the reach of clinic services into communities, and also making clinic spaces more sensitive and accessible.  





By including Expert Patients in our 2013 Regional Forum, PATA hopes to champion the work and expertise of community healthworkers, ensuring that those on the frontlines of healthcare provision contribute to the regional, and ultimately the global, health agenda.  











